
WELCOME 
 
We welcome you to the Saint Frances Cabrini Parish 
Community.  If you have not done so, you are invited 
to register by completing a registration form which 
can be found in the literature rack, on the back of this 
bulletin or you may come to the Parish Office. In 
order to be considered an active member of the 
Parish, you must be registered. 

MASS SCHEDULE 
   Saturday:  8:30 a.m. 
                     5:00 p.m. Vigil (Life Teen Mass) 
                     6:45 p.m. Vietnamese Language 
     Sunday:   8:00, 9:30, 11:30 a.m.  / Assyrian Mass: 1:00pm 
            Monday through Friday:  8:30 a.m. Mass 

Please consider 
Catholic Cemeteries of the Diocese of San Jose    
Call us to make pre-need or time-of-need arrangements       

Gate of Heaven   650-428-3730       
22555 Cristo Rey Dr   Los Altos CA   94024 

Calvary                408-258-2940    
2655A Madden Ave   San Jose CA    95116 

Saint Frances Cabrini School 
15325 Woodard Road  San José,   California   95124    

408-377-6545                www.sfcschool.org   

Rev. Michael Hendrickson 
Pastor 

frhendrickson@sfcabrini.org 
Rev. Paolo Gobbo / Parochial Vicar 

Deacon Hon Nguyen 
In Residence - Rev. Msgr. Wifredo Manrique 

   Canon Raphael Ueda 
Additional Clergy 

Rev. Paul Soukup, S.J. 
Rev. Paul Goda, S.J.  

                         Rev. Terence Davis  
 

SACRAMENTAL LIFE 
 

Infant Baptism 
Parents must be registered in the parish a minimum of 3 
months prior to taking the baptismal preparation class. 
Contact the Parish Office. 
 
Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults 
Please contact the Parish Office if you are baptized in the 
Catholic Church and seeking confirmation as an adult, or  
are considering or desiring to become Catholic and are 
baptized in another Christian church or are not baptized  
and are 7 years of age or older. 
 
Marriage 
Couples must contact the Priest they wish to witness the 
Sacrament at least 6 months prior to the proposed date of 
marriage. Contact the Parish Office. 
 
Sacraments to the Sick and Homebound 
To request Anointing of the Sick or Holy Communion at home, 
hospital, or convalescent facility, contact the Parish Office. 

RECONCILIATION 
(Confession) 

Saturday:  3:30 – 4:30 p.m. or by appointment. Call the 
Parish Office at 408-879-1122 

Saint Frances Cabrini Parish 
15333 Woodard Road   San José,   California   95124 

408-879-1120               www.sfcabrini.org 
Email: parish_office@sfcabrini.org 

Saint Frances 
Cabrini  
Parish 

“I can do all things through Christ  
who strengthens me.” - Philippians 4:13 



SAT 8:30a.m.  Anita Cagno, Spec. Int. - PGB  

 5:00p.m. Eustaquio & Anacleta Juan  † -    

  Bishop McGrath 

SUN 8:00a.m. Larry Perry † - PS 

 9:30a.m. People of the Parish - PGB 

 11:30a.m. Carlise and Jepson Families,  

  Spec. Int. - MH 

MON 8:30a.m. Roberto Jacome † - MH 

TUES            8:30a.m.  Diane Dove, Spec. Int - PGB 

WED 8:30a.m Charles Loweecey † - PGB 

THUR            8:30a.m.  Charles Loweecey † - MH 

FRI             8:30a.m. Neal Gorden Benson † - PGB 

 7:00p.m. First Friday Mass -  MH 

SAT 8:30a.m.  Jerry and Katherine  

  Cottingham, Spec. Int.  - MH 

 5:00p.m. Erminia Masini † - PGB 

SUN 8:00a.m. Cresenciana Portillo † - MH 

 9:30a.m. People of the Parish - PS 

 11:30a.m. Joanne LaMacchia † -TD 

 

PARISH OFFICE: Mon-Fri, 9-Noon, 1-4 p.m. 
 
 

Office: 408-879-1120 / Fax: 408 377-3587 
Sue Butler - Secretary 
Jean O'Connell - Front Office / Facilities 
Coordinator - 408-879-1122 
Bookkeeper - Please call the Parish Office 
 
 

SCHOOL OFFICE: Mon-Fri, 7:30 a – 3:30p 
Office / 408-377-6545/ Fax: 408-377-8491 
Jane Daigle - School Principal 
Rhonda Clark / Diane Loftus - Vice. Principal 
Connie Tomasello - Receptionist  
 

 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION OFFICE: K-12.  Religious 
Education classes are now in session. Questions? Leave 
a detailed message for at jschenck@sfcschool.org  

 Jan 31st  to Feb. 8th 

Please see the below abbreviations for our 
priests saying the Masses this week.  

Fr. Michael Hendrickson = MH   

Fr. Paolo Gobbo = PGB 

Fr. Paul Goda = PGD   

Fr. Paul Soukup = PS 

Fr. Terry Davis = TD 

 

SFC 37th Annual Soup night! We welcome our 
parish community to join us for our 37th annual 
Soup Night. Come with an appetite and join your 
fellow parishioners as we celebrate the beginning 
of Lent. Please bring your own utensils. Bread will 
be provided. You are welcome to bring a salad or 
side dish, etc, to share with your table and or 
friends. Our first soup night will begin after the 
5:00pm Mass on Ash Wednesday and continue to 
start at 6pm every Wednesday after.  
2/18: Men's Club /Lentil Soup & Clam Chowder 

2/25: MCO / Chicken Vegetable Soup & Pozole 

3/4: PTG & SAC / Beef Barley Soup & Tortilla Soup 

3/11: Parish Staff / Parish Council Chicken Corn Chow-
der & Italian Wedding Soup 

3/18: Ladies League & Assyrian Group / Chicken Noo-
dle Soup & Borsch 

3/25: ICF / Minestrone Soup & Chicken Vegetable 
    

The Joyful  
Mysteries 

Please join us this  

Saturday,  

(First Saturday) with a 
Rosary Procession 

prior immediately prior 
to the 8:30am Mass.  

The  
Sacred Heart of 

Jesus 
Please join us this 

Friday, (First Friday) 
as we start the day 

with The Sacred Heart 
of Jesus Devotional 
Prayer at 8:00am 

Mass and 7pm even-
ing Mass followed with 

confessions. 

Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
February 1, 2015 

Come, let us bow down in worship; 
let us kneel before the Lord who made us. 

    — Psalm 95:6 



 

Weekly Collection 

1/25/2015 

YTD Budgeted Income 

 

 

$10,934 

$315,570 

 

 

 

 

Year to Date  

$308,306 

Deficit / $7,264 

Let Us Pray for the people that are in our 
parish community who are homebound, sick, 
recovering, or are confined to rest homes, that 
Jesus be their strength and comfort. This week 
we especially pray for  David Graham, Lillian 

Rhoades, Brenda Rodriguez, Rozeh N. Sharif, Joe Preston, 
Seymour Winsten, Frank Matas, Ronald Wagner, Gary En-
riquez, Lani Luthard, Estela Ilagan. Please keep them and their 
families in your prayers. To place a name on this list, contact the 
Parish Office at 1-408-879-1122. You may also write the names 
in the Book of the Sick, next to Mary’s shrine. 

Feb. 2nd, Feb. 8th,  2015 

Thank you for your kind generosity and support. 

The Rosary is recited daily following the 8:30am 
Mass and on Tuesday evenings at 4pm 

MON 3:00p Little Flowers - PC 
 7:00p Scripture Study - EH 
 7:00p Boy Scouts #266  - KH  
 7:00p ICF Board Mtg. - PC/DR 
TUES 10:45a Women’s Bible Study Group - PC/LR 
 2:00p SVdP Comm. Mtg.  - PC/DR 
 7:00p Adult Choir - CH 
 7:00p MCO - PC/DR 
 7:00p RCIA - PC/LR 
WED 9:30a  Mid-Week Moms Women's Gospel  

Reflection Group - PC/LR 
 5:00p Rel. Ed. K-6th (5p-6:15p) 7-12th (6:15-7:30p) 
 6:00p Life Teen - PC/DR 
 7:00p Cub Scout Pack 334 - KH 
THUR 7:00p Bible Study - PC/LR 
FRI 5:00p Bingo (Doors open at 5pm, early birds) 
 6:30p Life Teen Movie Night - PC/LR/DR/K 
SAT 9:30a Zumba Class - KH 
 7:00a Hong An Choir - Private - EH 
SUN 9:30a Children’s Liturgy of The Word - PC/LR 
Altar Society: Feb. 6th and 7th  Zoilo & Maria Sarmiento  
 

  COLLECTIONS REPORT   
Fiscal Year 7/1/14 — 6/30/15 

Healthier Kids Foundation  

Through its outreach program, Healthier Kids Foundation 
(HKF) identifies uninsured children and assists their parents 

with enrolling them into health coverage regardless of immigra-
tion status.  If you have uninsured children, then please call us 

at (866) 315-0135.  If you know uninsured children, then 
please pass this along to their parents.   

ALPHA IS COMING TO HOLY FAMILY PARISH 

SAVE THE DATE:  FEBRUARY 25, 2015 (6:30 PM) 

The Alpha Course clarifies what we believe about Jesus Christ 
and the Blessed Trinity.  It is a practical and effective tool for 

responding to the challenge given to us by our new Pope Fran-
cis to build our Church:  "The spread of the Gospel is not guar-

anteed either by the number of persons, or by the prestige of the 
institution, or by the quantity of available resources. What counts 
is to be permeated by the love of Christ, to let oneself be led by 

the Holy Spirit and to graft one’s own life onto the tree of life, 
which is the Lord’s Cross."  Pope Francis Homily, Mass with 

Seminarians and Novices, July 7, 2013. Hundreds of Catholic 
Churches worldwide are using the Alpha Course to revitalize 
their parishes and to reach out to their neighboring communi-

ties.  Thus, the Alpha course serves a dual pur-
pose:  evangelizing and creating evangelists.  Faith is obedient 
action.  The Alpha Course consists of 15 sessions in 10 weeks, 

which includes a weekend retreat focusing on the Holy Spir-
it.  Come and bring someone.  Be part of building 

the Kingdom of God from the inside out. To sign up, contact Ali-
cia Gonzales at 408-857-0523 or email her at 

am49ers@sbcglobal.net 

E - W a s t e  C o l l e c t i o n  F u n d r a i s e r 
It's time to clean out your closets, garages and home 
offices and get rid of your unwanted and obsolete e-
waste. St. Frances Cabrini School will be hosting an e-
waste collection fundraiser on Saturday, Feb. 7, 2015 
from 9 a.m.-2 p.m.   
This fundraiser is in conjunction with Green Mouse recy-
cling who will be on site to collect your e-waste.  Pro-
ceeds will go to the SFC technology dept.  Help support 
SFC and keep our planet green!  Green Mouse will 
collect the following items: TV's, monitors, comput-
ers, laptops, cell phones, telecom equipment, wire/
cable, PC boards, scrap metal/aluminum, computer 
mice, keyboards, printers, fax/copy machines, scan-
ners, toner and ink cartridges, stereo equipment, DVD/
CD/MP3 players, and small appliances. 

REVS vs SEMS Basketball Challenge 

February 21, 7:00pm 
Leavey Center, Santa Clara University 

Now in its 8th year, the REVS vs SEMS Priests and Seminari-
ans Basketball Challenge is back by popular demand. 7:00 PM 
on Friday, February 21, 2014 at Leavey Center on the campus 

of Santa Clara University. Buy your tickets online today at: 
http://www.dsj.org/revs-vs-sems or at the door. All proceeds 

from the game will benefit Seminarian formation in the Diocese 
of San Jose. For more information please contact the Voca-

tions Office at (408) 983-0155 or vocations@dsj.org.  

Take St. Frances Cabrini With You! Our 
parish has a mobile community and ac-
cepts mobile donations from your 
smartphone! Evergive is a safe and se-
cure platform that keeps you connected 
with St. Frances Cabrini not just on Sun-

days, but throughout your week as well. Simply install the 
Evergive app on your iPhone or Android device and enter 
the community code FRANCES to join! This mobile app 
makes giving easier than ever before and is a great way of 
keeping in touch with our parish community. Thank you for 
your participation! 



Religious Education & 

Save the Dates: Thursday, February 12th is the required 
Parent meeting for the Sacraments of Reconciliation and Eu-
charist held in the church 6:30pm to 8:00pm with Fr. Michael.  
This meeting is for every parent who has a child receiving 
these Sacraments in any grade, second grade through high 
school in SFC school, Religious Education program, Canyon 
Heights School, and home schooling. Questions? 
Jschenck@sfcschool.org” 

Friday, February 20th, Back by popular demand, the 9th An-
nual Revs vs. Sems Basketball Challenge! Who do you want to 
win? Come and cheer on your favorite team! Wear your own 
Basketball Team shirt and get in free! Yes, free, courtesy of 
Father Joe Kim! If you need a ticket or more information go to 
www.dsj.org/revs-vs-sems 

Free Dyslexia Presentation at SFC 
On Thursday, February 26, leading dyslexia expert, Susan Barton, will give a free presentation on dyslexia. Find out why 

bright children struggle first with spelling, then with written expression and eventually hit a wall in reading development by third 
grade — if not sooner. Mrs. Barton will share the causes and warning signs of dyslexia, and the classroom accommodations 

and effective tutoring methods needed to succeed.    

This 3-hour presentation starts at 6:00 p.m. and will be held at St. Frances Cabrini Parish located at 15333 Woodard Road in 
San Jose.  Admission is free and everyone is welcome, but you must register to attend. Register online at: 

www.SFCabrini.EventBrite.com. For more information, contact Teresa Dirkson at (408) 483-8836. Susan Barton founded 
Bright Solutions for Dyslexia in 1998, to educate parents and teachers on dyslexia and assist with finding the appropriate re-

sources and support. Susan is trained in seven different Orton-Gillingham-based programs and teaches graduate-level courses 
through the University of San Diego. In 2009, Susan was inducted into the International Dyslexia Association’s Hall of Honor 

for her work and dedication in the field of dyslexia. To learn more about dyslexia, go to: www.BrightSolutions.US. 

PLEASE NOTE! If you have had a change of address and or phone number please call Jean in the parish office 
at 1-408-879-1122 so that we may update your information. Thank you.  

Saturday, February 14, 2015 
Hearts of Love Catholic Bookstore  
is sponsoring the 7th Annual Spiritual Warfare Con-
ference. This very popular event, which draws 500 
people from all over Northern California, will again be 
held at the Church of the Nativity in Menlo Park! The 
theme this year is, “Engaging in the Battle for Souls”. 
The featured guest speakers are Fr. Bill Casey, C.P.M., 
Fr. Gary Thomas, exorcist for the Diocese of San Jose 
and Moira Noonan, a former “new ager” who returned 
to her Catholic Faith after 30 yrs. in New Age. Call 
Hearts of Love at (408) 379-6517 OR go online at 
heartsoflove.biz to register. Deadline is February 
2nd or when capacity (500) is reached. 

Four Chaplains Interfaith Memorial Service 
 

Parishioners and friends are invited to a end a Four Chaplains Interfaith Memorial Service here at St. Frances Cabrini 
church on Saturday, February 7, 2015, at 10:00 AM. It will be the seventh year the service has been held here. The ser-
vice is in tribute to four chaplains of the Catholic, Methodist, Jewish, and Dutch Reformed faiths, who willfully made the 
ul mate sacrifice for their God, Country, and fellow man. They were amongst over seven hundred men who lost their 
lives when their troop transport ship, USAT Dorchester, was torpedoed in the North Atlan c in the early morning hours 
of February 3, 1943. Their valor became symbolic of what individuals in military service will do for their fellow man. And 
this service will give tribute to their sacrifice as well as honor the chaplains of today who remain the unsung heroes of 
our military warriors and their families. In remembrance of all those in military service, those who served, and those 
who never returned, please set aside one hour on February 7th and join in this tribute. 
The American Legion, District 13 

Married Couples, join us on Sat-
urday, February 21 for SFC’s 
DATE NIGHT. This month we’ll 
continue to put God at the center 
of our marriages by meeting in the church to renew 
our vows.  Gathering time starts around 6 pm in the 
church, in front of the Virgin of Guadalupe. All married 
couples are welcome, even if you’ve never attended 
Date Night before.  Childcare RSVP needed by Feb 15. 
For info/RSVP contact Chris & Ann Aguilar, aguilar-
bus@yahoo.com or 408-356-7642 

FUNDRAISER FOR GUADALUPE HOPE SOCIETY  
You and your friends are invited to join us in fellowship at 
our spring fundraising event. 

WHEN: Thursday February 26th 6:30 pm 

WHERE: Villa Ragusa in Downtown Campbell 

35 South 2nd Street 

WHAT: Quest Speakers-Claire Culwell an abortion survi-
vor and Joe Scheidler-National Director of The Pro-Life 
Action League. There is a $30 charge to attend, Hors 
D'oeuvres  will be served. 



Liturgical Ministries 
 
Altar Society 
 Shirley Corbari …..……………………1-408-559-6302 
Altar Servers 
 Joan Schenck………………..jschenck@sfcschool.org 
Eucharistic Ministers & Lectors 
 Edith Gallant……………………………1-408-371-9629 
Liturgy Committee 
 Katie Mitchell…………………………...1-408-879-9158 
Ushers 
 Dick Hawkins ...................................... 1-408-879-1122 
Home Ministries 
 Grace Rivero ...................................... 1-408-265-1380 
Choir 
 Maria Sarmiento…..…………………...1-408-281-2407 

 
St. Frances Cabrini Parish School 

Principal 
 Jane Daigle............................. 1-408-377-6545 ext. 3003 
Vice Principal 
 Ronda Clark……………………1-408-377-6545 ext. 3058 
 Diane Loftus…………..……….1-408-377-6545 ext. 3051 
School Office 
 Connie Tomasello............... ….1-408-377-6545 ext. 3001 
Activities Director 
 Helen Gengras ...................... 1-408-377-6545, ext. 3038 
School Development Director 
 Theresa Mattson.................... 1-408-377-6545, ext. 3046 
School Advisory Council 
 Dan Hinz, President................................ 1-408-394-4678 
Parent Teacher Group 
 Debbie Casey……………………………..1-408-209-9297 

 
Administration  

Finance Council Chair 
      Sean Cook……..……………………….1-408-879-1122 
Parish Council 
 Chair, John Dahl ................................ 1-408-879-9158 
Parish Office Receptionist / Facilities Coordinator   
 Jean O’Connell………………………...1-408-879-1122 
Parish Office Secretary / Wedding Coordinator 
 Sue Butler…………..…………………..1-408-879-1130 
SFC School Scrip  
      Sundays 8:45am to 11:30am…..…….1-408- 879-1129 

Parish Ministries and Contacts 
Parish Life 

Bingo 
 Joe Roulin ........................................... 1-408-266-6982 
ICF Bocce Ball 
 Betty Antuzzi  ....................................... 1-408-559-4268 
 Frieda Flocchini……………………… friedaflo@aol.com 
Hospitality/coffee & donuts 
 Parish Office .......................... ………..1-408-879-1122 
Italian Catholic Federation 
 Jo Bertaccini ....................................... 1-408-266-7364 
Knights of Columbus 
 Pat Cougil ........................................... 1-408-448-5088 
Men’s Club 
 President - Adrian Murphy    …………1-408-242-8839 
 Secretary - Anthony Perez……………1-408-234-6385 
Mexican Catholic Organization 
 William Leis ......................................... 1-408-784-6643 
St. Vincent de Paul 
 Parish Office ....................................... 1-408-879-1122 
Ladies League 
 Susan Crow / Pres. ............................. 1-408-835-6886 
 Diane Updyke / VP…………………… 1-415-203-6677 
Fiesta 
 Dave Citrigno ...................................... 1-408-667-1737 
Stewardship Committee 
 John Dahl ............................................ 1-408-879-9158 
Prayer Shawl Ministry  
 Rebecca Valverde……………………..1-408-723-1030 
Assyrian Catholic Community  
 Doris Bebla ………………………….. 1-408-315-6608 

 Spiritual Enrichment 
Adoration Chapel  
 Barry & Charlotte LeMay .................... 1-408-379-6517 
Evening Bible Study 
 Dave & Sue Keller .............................. 1-408-879-1122 
Legion of Mary 
 Bob Mina ............................................. 1-408-281-0210 
Library 
 Julie Yadegar ...................................... 1-408-891-6061 
RCIA (Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults) 
 Parish Office  ...................................... 1-408-879-1122 
Director of Religious Education & Youth Ministry 
 Joan Schenck………………..jschenck@sfcschool.org 
Franciscan Order / Secular 
 Joanne Dobrzynski……………………1-408-960-4142 

Welcome to St. Frances Cabrini Church 
15333 Woodard Road, San Jose, CA 95124 • Phone: 1- 408-879-1120 

 

We are pleased that you have chosen to worship with us. If you wish to register, please fill in the information below and 
drop this form into the collection basket. A registration form will be mailed to you. 

Name:  ___________________________________________________________________________ 

Address:  _________________________________________________________________________ 

City/State/Zip:  ____________________________________________________________________ 

Telephone:  _____________________________               

If you are coming to St. Frances Cabrini Church on a regular basis, we encourage you to register in the parish and become 
active in one of our ministries. Anyone over 18 years of age who wants to be considered a member of the Parish must register. 


